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March 13, 2018  
 
 
Dear 8th grade parents,  
 
The Manasquan High School will be administering the Honors Program Placement Test on 
Thursday March, 22nd for all interested 8th grade students.  This year we are offering any student 
who wishes to sit for the exam, the opportunity to do so, provided they pre-register 
online.  Registration can be done online by visiting the Manasquan High School website, and 
clicking on the “Services & Resources” link.  From there, parents are to select “Guidance Services,” 
and click on the Honors Placement Link.  This testing will take place at the Manasquan High School.  
 
Please see the link to the Manasquan School District Website.  www.manasquanschools.org.   
 
If you should you have any questions, please feel free to reach out directly to the Manasquan High 
School Guidance Department.    732-528-8820 x. 1010.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Nancy Sanders 
School Counselor 
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